

October 16, 2013

503 McMillan Road West Monroe Louisiana 71291 www.grmc.com

Dear Chris,

I am writing this letter to personally thank you for your help with recovering unclaimed funds being held by one of our local municipalities. You were prompt, professional, and courteous throughout the entire process. It is great to know that a service such as yours exists and I am sure that we would not have recouped these funds had we not been contacted by you.

I would highly recommend your services to anyone and would not hesitate to work with your company again in the future.

Sincerely,

John Desantis

Chief Financial Officer

Glenwood Regional Medical Center